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Free Children’s Vision Screening 
 

Cassville Primary School will be hosting ​Kidsight Vision Screening 
Program ​on​ ​Tuesday, February 19 and Wednesday, February 20. 
This is a free screening that will be offered to all students in Pre-K, 
Kindergarten, First and Second Grade.  
Screenings will be conducted in the school nurse’s office and takes less 
than 10 seconds per child.  It involves ​NO ​physical contact with your child. 
You only need to sign and return the attached form if you ​DO NOT​ want 
your child to be screened.  
If you have younger children, aged six months and up, that you would like 
to have screened, you may bring them in anytime on these days. 
If you ​DO NOT​ want your child screened, please sign and return the 
attached form no later than Friday, February 15 at 8 a.m. 
This  is a valuable screening tool that can predict possible vision issues in 
children that are too young to know they do not see correctly. 
 
 
 


